
 
Minutes of the meeting of the Edinburgh Airport Noise Review Panel (EANRP) on 8th June 2021 

 

The meeting was held remotely via Microsoft Teams. 

Attendees : Robert Carr, EACC Chair and Joint Convener of EANRP, Cllr Kevin Lang as EACC 
EANRP representative and Joint Convener of EANRP, Janice Hogarth as Secretary to the EACC,  
(and minute taker for the EANRP), Lindsay Cole, the Chair of EANAB and member of EACC, 
and Ray Godfree, Pippa Plevin & Bruce Finlayson as EANAB EANRP representatives. Gordon 
Robertson as EAL Representative. 

It had been agreed that Kevin Lang would chair this meeting and Robert Carr the following one. 

Approval of Draft Minutes of meeting on 25th May 2021 and matters arising     

The draft minutes of the 25th May were approved and the following items were considered under                         
matters arising from  the action points from the last meeting that had not been resolved. 

Gordon Robertson had shared the  document on lessons learned from previous ACP submission and                           
roadmap for the consultation and engagement programme by EAL going forward. 

Robert Carr, Kevin Lang & Janice Hogarth are to review interview notes and materials and distribute 
these before the next meeting and an interview with Gordon Robertson would be scheduled in due 
course. 

Bruce Finlayson and Gordon Robertson are to forward a combined paper re community councils’ 
findings which they agreed to forward by the end of the week. (By 12th June) 

Update on responses and interviews 

Robert Carr updated the meeting that there was one new interview to carry out. In addition, there had 
been IT issues difficulties in connecting with a former EANAB member which had been resolved. One 
other EANAB member who had been interviewed and provided materials had not thus far given 
consent for the information from the interview and materials to be shared. 

It was agreed that there would be a need for the notes and materials from the interviews to be 
circulated in good time to allow panel members to read through them before the meeting on 23 June. 
It was agreed that a collective judgement would need to be made on the distribution of the full content 
of what had been said in the interviews. 

After this had been completed there would then be an interview set up with Gordon Robertson. 

Presentation on the analysis of the consultation responses from individuals 

Lindsay Cole, Ray Godfree and Pippa Plevin presented their collective analysis of the consultation 
responses from individuals which was followed by discussion which included observation on the 
number of responses.  Gordon Robertson commented that EAL had carried out a previous survey 
sending 750,000 invitations but had only received 6000 responses. 

Thanks were recorded to Lindsay, Ray and Pippa for their summaries. 

 

 



Next meeting 

The next meeting would cover EANAB responses and interviews. (Action : Janice Hogarth to 
distribute details of agreed interview notes and materials) 

Ray Godfree offered to put the combined spreadsheets together for circulation and that was 
agreed. (Action : Ray Godfree to circulate the analysis of individual basket spreadsheets) 

AOCB 

The next meeting will take place on Wednesday 23rd June at 1800 and will be chaired by Robert 
Carr.  

  

   

 


